From: || N Il @rcN.0rG.UK]

Sent: 24 September 2009 15:59
To: Jeremy Powell
Subject:RE: Invitation to participate: Lung cancer (non-small-cell,

first line) - gefitinib - Professional

Dear Jeremy

This is to let you know that nurses working in this area of health considered the
invitation to submit a professional statement with regards to the above technology
appraisal. They have indicated that there is nothing to submit at this stage on behalf
of the Royal College of Nursing.

Thank you for the invitation.

We look forward to participating in the next stage of this appraisal.

Regards

_@rcn.org.uk

E-books are e-asy. Visit our e-library to find out more. Do you want the best for those
who use and work in your organisation? Let the RCN Consultancy service help you

achieve this. http://www.rcn.org.uk/aboutus/rcn_consultancy_service



